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October 30, 2020 

 

Good afternoon Fleetwood Families,  

 

I am reaching out this afternoon to share that as we approach our next school closings we would like to bring our 

hybrid students in for face-to-face instruction on a Wednesday to make up for missing school another day in the 

week.  Specifically, there is no school schedule on Monday, November 30th.  Due to this holiday school closure, 

we will bring the Monday/Tuesday students in for face-to-face instruction that week on Tuesday, December 1st 

and Wednesday, December 2nd.  Likewise, Friday, December 11th, is a scheduled in-service day, therefore, we will 

bring the Thursday/Friday students in for face-to-face instruction on Wednesday, December 9th and Thursday, 

December 10th.  

 

Similarly, Fleetwood virtual students will have synchronous instruction on Wednesday, December 2nd and 

Wednesday, December 9th. 

 

These changes are being made because we realize how important the face-to-face days are and trying to avoid 

losing more than necessary.  Additional information will be provided by your child’s building principal. 

 

Please understand that we are deep cleaning by disinfecting the buildings every night.  The cleaning that is 

typically being done on a Wednesday is not essential for the safety of our students.  Wednesday is used for the 

cleaning of less essential things that are not being done nightly due to the nightly deep cleaning such as hallway 

floors etc. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that if a member of your household is being tested 

for COVID-19, please keep your child home and call your child’s building nurse to discuss the next steps.  

Quarantining people early in their exposure to COVID-19 is essential to be able to keep everyone safe and our 

buildings open. 

 

Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg M. Miller, Ed.D 

Superintendent 


